CERTIFIED
SPECIALIST

INCORPORATED
January 23, 2019

Mike Iribarren, Superintendent
295 W. Saginaw Ave
Caruthers, CA 93609

Re: Alvina Elementary School

Subject: AHERA - December 2018 Six Month Surveillance

Dear Mr Iribarren,
Your December 2018, AHERA six month surveillance was performed January 22, 2019.
Certified Specialist, Inc, completed the EPA mandated six month surveillance of your facilities as
mandated by 40 CFR 763.85 (b).
Findings: The facility is in good condition with evidence of proper maintenance.
Training:
Please note, that the EPA mandated and Cal/OSHA Annual Two Hour Asbestos Awareness will be

due in December 2019.

Your next surveillance will be June 2019. Please insert this report in Tab 10 of your Binder for your use.

Sincerely, P

. / {.
Robert Liddell
d:\Dec. 2018

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, 4564 E. PRINCETON, FRESNO, CA. 93703
OFFICE / CELL (559) 285-0947
PAST MEMBER OF: ASSE, AWCI, ACIA, CSI, NAC, NIBS
Contractors Lic. #434024 - DOSH #92-0047 (Asbestos Consultant) - DHS #1749 (Lead Inspector)



